





Dear Families,

We've returned with a bang! It has been wonderful to see so much excitement around our launch days as we introduced what the children will be learning this half term. The curiosity and enthusiasm of our children as they explored their new topics has been wonderful to see.

We are especially proud of the children who took part in the selection tests this week - they demonstrated both resilience and confidence, and we could not be prouder of them.

A reminder that from Monday we begin our early start, with additional learning time from 8.30am for our Year 6 children, and for Year 1 and Year 2. Please do encourage your child to attend – this extra time can make a real difference.

Keep an eye out for information on applications for our pupil leadership roles. These opportunities help children develop lifelong skills and a real sense of responsibility.

On Friday, there will be a PGL Parent and Carer Meeting for the families of Year 6 children attending the residential trip. Please do come along - it will be a valuable session with all the information you need.

It has been lovely to see so many children in full school uniform this week. A gentle reminder that this includes P.E. kit. If you are unsure of the requirements, please speak to your child's case teacher or visit our school website for guidance.

What a fantastic start to the year – we are looking forward to the weeks ahead!

Yours sincerely, Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team





Upcoming Events Tuesday Wednesday Friday Monday Thursday 15th 16th 17th 18th 19th Year 1 & 6 early Year 1 & 6 early Year 2 & 6 early Year 1 & 6 early Year 2 & 6 early morning morning morning morning morning workshop workshop workshop workshop workshop Year 6 PGL parent meeting.



ATTENDANCE

Current Attendance - 94.3%

Nursery PM- 91.4% Nursery AM- 88.1% Lime- 95.6% Poplar - 93.2% H/Chestnut- 100% Bay-89.6% Box- 93.8% Bamboo- 95.5% Ash- 97.5% Cypress - 86.4% Palm- 94.6% Acacia - 95.7% Holly- 93% Myrtle- 98.6% Willow - 96% Eucalyptus- 94%

Green=met the minimum attendance rate





This free guide offers ten simple, practical ways to help children feel more confident, secure and ready as they head back to school - easing those first - day nerves for families.

Parents please remind your children about the use of social media. There are strict restrictions on social media. Please make sure you are checking your children's phone regularly.



16 +

WhatsApp

Telegram Messenger

Tumblr













We are...







Come on everyone it's so close in positions, keep getting these tokens!

Here are the current positions:

Here are the current positions:

1st - Nathan Byron 2nd - Malorie Blackman

3rd - Oliver Jeffers

4th - Julia Donaldson





Class	Peareswood Champion
Nursery AM/PM	Maryam/Peggy
Lime	Frankie
Poplar	Nathaniel
H/Chestnut	Hudson
Вау	Edward
Bamboo	Gracie
Вох	Teddy - Lee
Cypress	Douggie
Ash	Samrat
Acacia	Isabelle
Palm	Kiara
Holly	Millie
Myrtle	Evie
Willow	Amber
Eucalyptus	Ella



SCHOOL VALUES

The value this term is Pride.

EYFS- Our new children in Reception and Nursery have had an amazing week settling in and exploring their new classrooms. They are getting to know their adults and all the other children in their classes.

KS1- All classes have settled back into their new classrooms and have been working on taking pride in their work in books and practising their handwriting.

KS2 - All classes have been working hard in class and looking at taking pride in all of their work making sure their handwriting is neat.

Inclusion Coffee Morning!

Come and join us on *Friday 19*th *September* at **9am-10am.**

